

Enrollment Management Admission

January 25, 2011

Alburuj R Rahman 140 W. 18th Ave Columbus, OH 43210 Student Identification #: @02666327 School: College of Arts & Sciences

Major: Biology

Dear Alburuj R Rahman:

Congratulations! We are pleased to offer you admission to Howard University. Your achievements are characteristic of those who have contributed to a legacy of leadership and excellence that has resonated from Howard University for more than a century. We look forward to having you join the University family in the fall 2011. Your experience at "The Capstone" will be exciting, rewarding, and memorable.

Your admission to Howard University is contingent upon your maintaining a satisfactory level of academic performance and personal conduct throughout the completion of your senior year. Failure to do so may result in the rescission of our admission offer. In addition, you must provide the Office of Admission with your final high school transcript, showing proof of graduation.

To confirm acceptance of this offer of admission, please carefully review the enclosed documents, and return the nonrefundable \$300 enrollment fee with the enrollment fee form as soon as possible, but not later than May 1, 2011. If you plan to reside in on-campus housing, the housing application and \$50 application fee must be submitted to the Office of Residence Life. Please submit appropriate payment(s) via money order, cashiers check, or credit card; we do not accept personal checks for these fees. Please give special attention to required immunizations and medical forms which must be completed and returned prior to registration. You may access these forms from our website at http://www.howard.edu/studenthealth/. Be sure to include your student identification number on all documents that you send to Howard University. Once we have received your enrollment fee, you will hear from several different departments of the University in the coming months. From our main website www.howard.edu, you are able to access general information and important dates pertinent to your enrollment by linking to 'Prospective Student'.

If you have questions or would like to visit campus, please call us at 800-822-6363. We look forward to meeting you and welcoming you in the fall.

Sincerely.

Linda Sanders-Hawkins

Sind Sender: Vant.

Director Enclosures

